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Hampton Hill School Newslink  

Kia ora, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Kia Orana, Namaste, Ni Hao, Al-

salamu Alaykum,  

 

Reunification Drill:  

Today all children are bringing home an information form about our 

Reunification Drill, being held Wednesday 6 September. This infor-

mation form is also included in today’s school newsletter. Please read 

this form and complete and return the section detailing the people 

allowed to collect your child or children in the event of an emergency. 

This information must be returned to the school by Friday 1 Septem-

ber. Thank you very much for your cooperation. 
 

Absences and Lateness:  

Thank you to all families and whanau for the way you contact the 

school when your child is ill or going to be late. There is a lot of illness 

at present and we appreciate your timely communications. We still 

have a large number of children regularly arriving late to school. The-

se children miss out on important beginning of the day learning and 

can also disrupt programmes that have already begun. It is important 

that all children arrive at school before 9am. Getting into this routine 

will set them up for a successful education. 
 

Staff News:  

We have a number of staff changes this term. Jenny Pearl 

Is on leave for term 3 and we have Victoria Burton teaching in her 

place. We also have Dom Barnao working part-time in classrooms. 

Lydia Middlemiss starts as a teacher aide through to the end of the 

year and later this term Lee-Ann Newton will also be working as a 

teacher aide whilst Rachel de Meij is on leave. We welcome all new 

staff and know they will make a positive contribution to our school. 
 

Applications and Appointments:  

As mentioned in the last newsletter, our Office Manager, Jan, is leav-

ing at the end of term. We have advertised the position and will be 

interviewing short-listed candidates this weekend. We are currently 

advertising for a Deputy Principal (permanent position) and this ap-

pointment will be made before the end of this term. 
 

Production: 

There’s a real buzz around the school as classes work of their produc-

tion pieces. This week we are having whole school rehearsals and 

we’re really looking forward to putting on an amazing show! We are 

now fully booked on both nights. 
 

Enrolment Zone information meeting: 

If you want to know more about our school’s enrolment zone please 

come to the information evening, Thursday 24 August, 7pm in the 

school staff room. 

 

On behalf of all the staff—Nga mihi nui 

Neil Worboys 

Acting Principal 

 

 

 
 

24 August—7-8pm Zone Information 

Evening in staffroom 

24 August—Enrolments close for Tawa 

Intermediate 

30, 31 August—Major Production @ 

6.30pm (children to be there at 6pm) 

6 September—Reunification Drill 

13 September—Learning Conferences 

(Yr 0-3) 

18-22 September—Year 6 Camp 
 

 

 

 

30 October—Pōwhiri 

30 Oct-3 Nov—Watties Cans for Good 

13 November—swimming lessons 

start 

15-21 November—Book Fair 

16 November—Book Character Dress 

up day 

17 November—Disco 5-7pm 
 

 

 

 

 

Lynne & Maria Farah and Dashel 

Warren 

A very warm welcome to our new stu-

dents and their families. 

 

ASSEMBLY  

Friday 25 August 2.30pm 

Hosts Rms 6 & 4  

 

Pizzas—thanks for your orders—easy 

fundraising—we made $422—and you 

didn’t need to make lunch! 

 

23 August 2017 

Follow our power saving (copy and paste) 

 http://www.schoolgen.co.nz/schoolgen-

schools/hampton-hill-wellington#!   

http://www.schoolgen.co.nz/schoolgen-schools/hampton-hill-wellington#!
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Room 1:Welcome to Hampton Hill School Aria and Thomas. Edie for being an amazing sound detective in writ-

ing. Gabrielle for great problem solving in Maths. Chloe for being a great role model in Room One. 

 

Room 1 Extension:  Welcome to Hampton Hill School Victoria, Jehvei, and Otis. Griffin for looking carefully at 

the letters when he reads. Zadok for working hard on his writing goal. 

 

Room 2: Xanthe for being a great role model and showing all of the rimu values. Thane for challenging yourself 

with harder maths problems. Matthew for some amazing reading this week. A big welcome to Hampton Hill 

School Maria! 

 

Room 3:Amania for listening very carefully to the sounds and  finding the letters. Asha for just writing and writ-

ing and writing! Maddy for making her letters all an even size - beautiful handwriting. Rei for using his imagina-

tion to write interesting stories (and being a fantastic Ant!)’ 

 

Room 4:Ali for clever thinking with fractions. Orien for a concentrated effort in class.  Maxim for being so pro-

active with our Major Production preparation. 

 

Room 5: Anna for her amazing creative writing. Rosely for her great math work using tens. Xion for his amazing 

energy in singing and dancing. 

 

Room 6: Lynne - Welcome to Hampton Hill School. Thank you for awesome work during your first week, Kaleb 

and Ryelin for using maths and art to design an Art Deco house, Isobelle for using her voice to play amazing 

characters. 

 

Room 7: Elise for displaying the RIMU values and trying her best when noone is looking. Kara for always trying 

her best and displaying manaakitanga to everyone. Katherine for thinking hard about what the meaning is of 

what she is reading. 

 

Room 8: Murray: For displaying lots of resilience during PE and class games. Ashton: For working out the pe-

rimeter of various shapes and objects all by himself. Zion: For her hardwork and great attitude towards learn-

ing. 

 

Room 9: Elle-Rose for your ongoing modelling of being a RIMU kid! You are showing such bravery and skill in 

drama too.  Noah for showing resilience and enjoying lunchtimes with friends.  Awesome work Noah!  Jake for 

showing awesome self-management this term and being a great group member. 

Kia ora koutou Hampton Hill School Community! 

As you all know we have a great set of RIMU values (Resilience, Integrity, Manaaki-

tanga and Unity) that we live by here at Hampton Hill School.  These RIMU values are 

very important to us all and we have introduced a new programme to recognise the-

se values ‘outside of the classroom’.  You may have seen a GOTCHA ticket come 

home because your child has been showing RIMU values.  Celebrate this ticket with 

your child and ask them what it’s all about.  We have a special assembly every fortnight on a Friday 

morning where we recognise 10 students by giving them an exciting prize.  We are calling for any do-

nations to go into our prize box for these awards.  If you have any prize donations or any thoughts 

about this please contact me or drop into Room 9. 
 

Thank you for your continued support,               

Amy Hardyment on behalf of the RIMU team. 

amy.hardyment@hamptonhill.school.nz 



SPORTS WIKI 

You can find game times, results and other information on our school sports website 

http://hamptonhillsports.wikispaces.com/ or contact your team manager. 

We Need You!       

  
This team is also known as Tangata Events. The school is so thankful to Barbara Scott-Hill and Sarah Opie 

who have worked tirelessly with fundraising over many years. They have stepped down from this role now. 

 

It is time for a ‘re-birth’ and we are looking for someone to help lead the team of willing helpers, and to gath-

er up new people. Sarah is happy to support with advice and knowledge. 

We run these three main events each year: Bikeathon — Disco — Calendar Art. 

 

This is not a big job—but needs someone who can motivate and initiate the events to occur (not someone 

who will run the events as there are plenty of helpers!).  You will be well supported by the office staff and 

Principal. 

 

Please see Jan in the office or Neil as Principal if you would like to know more about this.  

Our school is taking part in the Hell Reading Challenge.  All 

children will be issued with a reading wheel and each book 

they read from the school library will marked off on their 

reading wheel.  When they have read 7 books, you can 

take the completed reading wheel to any Hell Pizza to get a 

free 333 pizza! 

http://hamptonhillsports.wikispaces.com/


After School and Before School Programme 
hamptonhill@kellyclub.co.nz   

Tawa Squash Club offers a Mums N Bubs Squash programme (or just mid week ladies if you have no bub to bring) on 

Thursdays from 9:30 - 11am at the Tawa Squash Club, 67 Main Road, Tawa (next to St Francis Xavier School.) The cost is 

$5 but first session is free. This is designed for those who have never played right through to those who are 

competent and want some exercise and some great Thursday morning company.  All equipment is provid-

ed - just non marking shoes are required.  Basic coaching is involved for those who want to get started, a 

safe child play area is on site, and each week one of the participants wins coffee for 2 at "The Borough" in 

Tawa.  Squash is deemed by Forbes magazine to be the healthiest sport in the world - great for a mum 

wanting to maintain her youthfulness. No need to book, just turn up. Contact details 

are info@tawasquash.co.nz or 232 8200.  

 

Bellevue School (Newlands) Golden Jubilee 

Please join us on Saturday 16th September, 11am to 3pm, Bancroft Terrace, Newlands for 

our celebration event! 

It kicks off with an opening ceremony (blessing, speech from the Mayor, Powhiri and place-

ment of a time capsule). There will be performances by the school, decade photos, enter-

tainment, fun activities and games. 

For more information, follow us on Facebook or email us at: bellevuejubilee@bellevue-newlands.school.nz 

Gold Coin Entry 

KidsCan Crazy Day 

Thank you all for your 

generous support.  The 

kids (and staff) had a 

great day and we raised 

$172.60 for KidsCan! 

mailto:info@tawasquash.co.nz
mailto:bellevuejubilee@bellevue-newlands.school.nz




Hampton Hill School Enrolment Scheme 

Home Zone 

All students who live at an address within the home zone described below* (and shown on the map) 
shall be entitled to enrol at Hampton Hill School.  

Starting in the south from the 

roundabout of Main Rd, Cam-

bridge St and Lyndhurst Rd, the 

boundary follows west along  Lynd-

hurst Rd to the intersection with 

Chester Rd and then to the inter-

section of Chester Rd with Frank-

lyn Rd. All addresses on Lyndhurst 

Rd are in zone.  

All addresses on and all streets off 

Chester Rd are in zone including 

Woodstock Tce, Westhaven Dr, 

Westwood Rd, Westra View and 

Wilfred St. 

The boundary continues north 

through Franklyn Rd to the inter-

section with Victory Cres, and then 

to the intersection of Victory Cres 

with St Aidans Way. All addresses 

on these roads are in zone. All 

streets off these roads are also in 

zone including Greer Cres, Hillary 

St, Wakefield Tce, Mckelvey Pl, 

Forglen Pl, Devron Pl, Cullen Pl, 

Ordley Gr, and Chastudon Pl.  

All of St Aidans Way and Bishops 

Glen are in zone. From the inter-

section of St Aidans and Fyvie Ave, 

the boundary continues north 

through Fyvie Ave to the intersec-

tion with Main Road. All addresses 

on and all streets off Fyvie Ave are 

in zone including Turiff Cres and 

Katarina Grove. 

Continuing north up to 381 Main 

Road where Main Rd connects 

with Kenepuru Dr, the boundary 

includes all addresses on Thomas 

Hook St and Rembrandt Ave.  

The only Kenepuru Dr addresses that are in zone are numbers 36, 38, 40, 42, 44, 44B, 46 and 48. 

The northern boundary ends at the intersection of Kenepuru Dr and Raiha St. Raiha St is not in zone. 

From here, the eastern boundary turns south along Main Rd and back to the roundabout of Main Rd, Cambridge St and 

Lyndhurst Rd.  

All residential addresses on both sides of Main Rd along the eastern boundary are in zone ie: houses between 379 Main 

Rd and 169 Main St (Our Lady of Fatima Church) and 158 Main Rd (Mervin Kemp Tawa Library). 

This will mean the children from families who live in our home zone will have the absolute right to enrol at 
Hampton Hill School. All other enrolments will be subject to the enrolment scheme legislation. All children 
currently enrolled and/or enrolled before the scheme commences shall be considered as ‘in zone’ stu-
dents. 

The Board of Trustees is holding an information evening for parents, caregivers and community members 

on Thursday 24 August from 7.00pm to 8.00pm in the school staff room. 


